
January 2020
Lakeville Lodge / Eastern Star Newsletter

Greetings Brothers and Happy New Year! Our first stated meeting of the year is behind us and that means we are out of the 
starting blocks.

I want to thank our Secretary and Treasurer for the annual reports presented at this meeting. It shows the good work of these 
Brothers throughout the 2019 year. JOB WELL DONE!

We will be looking into some form of hearing assistance for those who are having trouble with hearing at our meetings.

Brothers Dean, Todd and I attended Founder's Day in Indy on January 11th.

Your newsletters will come by email if we have that address or by postal mail if we do not. If you have email, please forward it to 
us.

janeandmaxf@embarqmail.com
twhitterberry@gmail.com
frowe@mchsi.com

Editor: Fred Rowe - 574-784-8948 - frowe@mchsi.com
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Brothers, we have a rather lengthy list of unpaid dues. Please get these in a soon as possible.

Worthy Matron: Barb Woods - 928-814-6200 - hopeudance8@gmail.com Secretary: Chris Rowe - 574-784-8948 - ckrowe@mchsi.com

Secretary: Todd Whitteberry - 574-309-2247 - twhitteberry@gmail.com

Lakeville Chapter Information

Dates to Remember:

Message from the Worshipful Master

Thu Dinner - Beef Stew RSVP to Fred Rowe - 574-784-8948 - frowe@mchsi.com - by Feb-4Feb-6 @ 6:30pm
Thu Stated Meeting - Refreshments: Steve StraughnFeb-6 @ 7:30pm


